
Calling Local Artisans 
and Craftspeople 

The Rural Community of Hanwell is hosting 

our FIRST Christmas Craft Show on Saturday, 

December 7, 2019, from 10 am to 4 pm, and 

we want YOU to join us!

We are looking for craftspeople, artisans, and 

creators of all kinds to participate in our 

upcoming event and show off your unique, 

handcrafted goods! 

Please refer to the Application Form for all of the guidelines and details.

Fee:  $10 per vendor 

This Show will be held at our newly built Community Recreation Centre!  If 

you would like to be a part of this special event, we would love to hear from 

you!  Please visit us at www.hanwell.nb.ca to print and complete a vendor 

application form.  Forms can be submitted in person, along with 

payment, at our office: 

Hanwell Place, 5 Nature Park Drive, Hanwell NB.  

“Direct Sales” are very welcome, however we reserve the right to 

limit how many of the same “brand” participate due to space 

limitations.          

*Please note:  No ATM on site*

Hanwell Place 
5 Nature Park Drive, Hanwell NB, E3E 0G7 
506-460-1177
administration@hanwell.nb.ca

http://www.hanwell.nb.ca/



